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Friday 14th July 2023 

  Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

This week we have enjoyed 

using our brains to complete 

Maths investigations.  As 

well as this, we have 

designed and made vehicles 

for Traction Man in DT.  

Year 3 

This week, we have enjoyed 

our learning on time. Year 3 

have been working hard to 

tell the time to the minute 

using both digital and 

analogue clocks. 

Year 4 

We thoroughly enjoyed our 

trip to the Natural History 

Museum, where we 

consolidated our knowledge 

about the causes and effects 

of natural disasters.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
623 

Shakespeare 
870 

Bannister 
761 

Pankhurst 
837 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… Please check the uniform list before buying new 

clothes for the new school year.   

Shoes should be black and socks should be plain with no logos.  For 

PE, your child should have a plain white t shirt and red shorts, as well 

as suitable shoes for indoor and outdoor lessons.  

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Grasshopper – Mya Centipede – Mahreen 

Oak – Owen  Elm – Afreen 

Maple – Nusrat Beech – Anas 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

“Always keep your eyes open. 

Keep watching because whatever 

you see can inspire you.” 

 

 

Nicole 

 

Abdullah 

Ella 

Helping at Home 

Join the library so that you have access to a range of books during 

the summer holiday. 

Practise measuring by cooking together. 

Learn the common exception spelling words 

 

 

 

Grasshopper 

Class  

Maple 

Class 

Kitty 

Check out our school website 

for more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 


